
 

 

 

Tuesday 21st November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Year 11 Subject Consultation Evening, - Thursday 14th December 2023, 3.50pm-6.30pm 

Year 11 is a crucial year and we are inviting you to attend the consultation evening with your child.  You will see your 
child’s subject teachers and receive their PPE (mock) results. At this stage, it is important that you get a clear picture 
of your child’s progress and what they need to do next to achieve their best at GCSE.  Students that are significantly 
underperforming may be asked to see members of the Senior Leadership Team.  All students should come in full 
school uniform. 

We expect all students and parents to attend. If you cannot attend, you will need to email Mr Maybury to arrange a 
meeting. Reports will not be posted home. Students will not be given their reports unless they attend with a parent.  

Key dates:  

Tuesday 5th December, Staff Training Day - School closed to all students. 

Friday 15th December, Mufti Day - All students are expected to attend. Lessons will continue as normal.  

Sixth Form Applications – Deadline for Bacon’s College Sixth Form is Wednesday 20th December. Students should 
also have applied to at least one other Sixth Form school/College.  

Saturday school is continuing so please check your text messages.  

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 14th December at 3.50pm.  

Kind regards 
 

J.Maybury 
Mr Maybury 
Vice Principal 


